To:
Kathleen McGinty


Secretary

From:
Cynthia Carrow

Chair

RE:
Follow-ups to CAC Meetings

Date:
June 25, 2007

The follow-up items resulting from Council’s monthly meetings are provided below as a mechanism to better track issues and commitments.  Requests from previous meetings that remain unresolved are also included; current notations and comments are italicized.  As items are resolved, they will be removed from future reports.  Please note that distribution of materials for the July 17 CAC meeting is scheduled for July 6, 2007.
From the June 2007 meeting:

· While discussing the budget and proposed fee increases, a request was made for information on how Pennsylvania ranks nationally with regard to other states’ environmental protection spending.  In addition, Policy Director Heffner agreed to provide a copy of the bill analysis for HB 1206 and a related senate bill.  Finally, a request was made for documentation supporting the level of the proposed fee increases.

From the May 2007 meeting:

· At the April meeting, we had requested a copy of the existing protocol used for interagency coordination and communication when assessing potential health impacts from an environmental incident or contamination.  It is our understanding that protocols for communication and coordination between the Department of Environmental Protection and DOH are in the process of being negotiated via a Memorandum of Agreement (MOA).  A former Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) between the agencies, which outlined protocols for coordination at hazardous waste sites, expired in 2002.  We request a copy when it is available, the conditions under which it will be triggered, and an explanation of how the protocols and procedures will improve communication and coordination among pertinent agencies and communication with the interested public.

From the March 2007 meeting:

· We very much appreciated Cathy Myers presentation on the concepts being considered for amending the Act 537 regulations, and especially her clear invitation for our input at this early stage.  We are collecting comments from the various members of CAC and will be providing input.  Preliminary comments will be provided shortly.
Thank you for your attention to these matters.  If you have any questions, please contact Sue Wilson at 787-4527.
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